April 1, 2005
Dear Campus Chapter Leader,

Welcome to the end of the 2004-2005 school year.  The Campus Chapter and Youth Programs (CCYP) department would like to take the time to thank you for all you have done to help Habitat for Humanity in our mission to end poverty housing.  

With the end of the year comes reporting time, and CCYP is introducing a new version of the Campus Chapter’s Annual Report.  This version can be completed via computer and e-mailed back to your Regional CCYP Manager. 
Please note the following points:

· In order to remain in good standing with Habitat for Humanity International, chapters should complete and submit an Annual Report by May 31, 2005.
· All chapters are required to submit an Annual Report to comply with your chapter’s Covenant signed by your original student leaders, your primary partner affiliate, and Habitat for Humanity International.  

· Chapters not submitting Annual Reports by the deadline will be immediately placed on a 90-day probation and face the possibility of loosing their campus chapter status.  

· Directions to complete the Annual Report:


1.  Save the report as “(NAME OF YOUR SCHOOL HERE) Annual Report”



2.  When you return the completed report to your CCYP Manager, title the e-mail 




     “(NAME OF YOUR SCHOOL HERE) Annual Report”



3.  Your responses go in the gray boxes.  Text fields increase in size according to how much 



     you type.  



4.  Use the TAB key to move from one field to another



5.  Drop-down fields are indicated by “Your Response” and a down arrow.



6.  Do not leave any boxes blank unless they are irrelevant to your chapter’s activities. 


7. Save a copy of your completed Annual Report as a reference for future chapter leaders. 

· A new aspect of this Annual Report is a response opportunity for your primary partner affiliate.  CCYP staff will send completed reports to the partner affiliate listed in your chapter’s Annual Report, along with an affiliate feedback form.  This new component serves as a means to engage your partner affiliate in the reporting process and make them better aware of your tremendous contributions to Habitat this year.   
The Annual Report is a vital link in helping us evaluate and grow the chapter program.  The data your chapter provides is also extremely important as we communicate chapters’ achievements to our International Board of Directors, donors, corporate sponsors, and prospective chapters.  Unless we, as an organization, can speak to all of the good works our chapters are doing—we cannot do our job well.  

Those chapters that return their report by the May 31, 2005 deadline will be eligible for Early Bird Collegiate Challenge Registration in the 2005-2006 school year.  Don’t miss the opportunity to register for Collegiate Challenge a week in advance of other chapters and youth groups. 
Thank you again for all your hard work, enthusiasm and dedication this year.  Your chapter’s commitment to Habitat for Humanity and its mission is key to Habitat’s future! 
In partnership,

Desiree Adaway

Director, Campus Chapters and Youth Programs department
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